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1 Kings 5:1··

And Hiram the king of Tyre proceeded to send his servants
to Solomon, for he had heard that it was he that they had
anointed as king in place of his father, for a lover1 of David Hiram
had always proved to be.

Footnote:

Or, friend Latin, a·mi'cus

[10] - References:

·

Further, Solomon sent to Hiram the king of Tyre, saying; Just as
you dealt with David my father and you kept sending him
cedarwood to build himself a house in which to dwell. (2
Chronicles 2:3)

·

And Hiram went on to say; Blessed be Yehowah the God of
Israel, who made the heavens and the earth, because he has
given to David the king a wise son, experienced in discretion and
understanding, who will build a house to Yehowah and a house
for his kingship. (2 Chronicles 2:12)

·

This is what the Sovereign Lord Yehowah has said to Tyre; At the
sound of your downfall, when the fatally wounded one groans,
when there is a killing with slaughter in the midst of you, will not
the islands rock? (Ezekiel 26:15)

·

And you must say to Tyre; O you who are dwelling at the
entrances of the sea, the tradeswoman of the peoples for many
islands, this is what the Sovereign Lord Yehowah has said; O
Tyre, you yourself have said; I am perfect in prettiness. (Ezekiel
27:3)

·

And Hiram kept sending in the fleet of ships his own servants,
seamen, having a knowledge of the sea, along with the servants
of Solomon. (1 Kings 9:27)

·

And Hiram the king of Tyre proceeded to send messengers to
David, and also cedar trees and workers in wood and workers in
stone for walls, and they began to build a house for David. (2
Samuel 5:11)

·

And Hiram the king of Tyre proceeded to send messengers to
David and cedar timbers and builders of walls and workers in
wood to build him a house. (1 Chronicles 14:1)
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·

Hiram the king of Tyre had himself assisted Solomon with
timbers of cedar trees and timbers of juniper trees and with gold
as much as he delighted in, that at that time King Solomon
proceeded to give to Hiram twenty cities in the land of Galilee. (1
Kings 9:11)

·

At that Hiram the king of Tyre said the word in writing and sent it
to Solomon; Because Yehowah loved his people he has
constituted you king over them. (2 Chronicles 2:11)

·

You were faultless in your ways from the day of your being
created until unrighteousness was found in you. (Ezekiel 28:15)
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